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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The New York State Department of Health is requiring schools to provide screening 
testing for COVID.  

You only have to fill out this form if you want to enroll your student in weekly screening 
testing for COVID. 

This is voluntary for students. 

• The testing will be the less invasive rapid testing we did last year.   
• Students who participate will be tested once a week. 

o We hope to be able to provide the testing on campus during the school 
day. 

o There is the potential the testing site may move to a county-run site, 
parents/guardians will have to transport their student there to be tested. 

• It will not cost you anything. 
• Students are not required to participate. 

o Unlike last year, there is no requirement for us to hit a certain percentage 
of students to be tested in order to stay open.   

If you would like to enroll your student in voluntary weekly screening testing, please fill 
out this consent form by September 17 and return it to your student’s program. 

Only fill out this form is you want your student tested weekly for COVID. 

For more information, visit monroe.edu/COVIDtesting. 
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